
The Nailsworth Society 
Gardening Group  

 
outing to 

 
Woodchester Park House Garden, GL10 3UN 

 
Tuesday 2nd July 2.30 pm  

 
 

(Please note this is not Woodchester Park Mansion but a private house) 
 

 
This is a partially walled garden of approx 3 acres with 

herbaceous borders, a yew walk, a rose covered belvedere 
overlooking a large pond, a woodland walk, a rose walk, 

vegetable garden and terrace. They are kindly doing a private 
opening for us after being open for the National Gardens 

Scheme on the Sunday. 
 
 

They have asked for donations which will go to the charities 
supported by the National Gardens Scheme. We feel that £10 
would be a suitable minimum which will include tea. You can of 

course donate more. 
 
 

Directions: Go along Tinkley Lane from Nailsworth  
towards Nympsfield and take the next right after the  

entrance to the National Trust Tinkley Gate.  
The garden is at the end of the lane.  

 
Please share cars if possible as parking is limited on the day 
we visit. If anyone needs a lift or would like to come and have 

not yet let me know please e mail/phone 
Heather on 07850 002645 or hcunild@gmail.com 

before June 25th so that I can let them know numbers. 

mailto:hcunild@gmail.com

